
What’s New: 
Gree%ngs Northeast Na%on! I hope we had a great Super Bowl Weekend! This is a big 
week at Northeast as we celebrate Valen%ne’s Day and the 100th day of school! It is also 
“Random Acts of Kindness Week”. I did also want to men%on that last Monday we had a 
fantas%c assembly called “Principles of Hip-Hop” presented by Hip-Hop Fundamentals! 
Our students and teachers had a lot of fun. Please check the district website for pictures. 

General Housekeeping:  
We look forward to Valen%ne's Day! Please adhere to the snack policy: As per district 
policy, there are no birthday celebra%ons. There should be no Valen%ne’s Day treats in 
cards. We will follow district guidelines for food safe snacks. Please ensure that we are 
on the same page and we all follow the same direc%ves. If snacks are sent in that do not 
align with policy, they should be sent back home.  

Dismissal: Another reminder please no parking in the staff parking lot and no dogs.  
Celebra%ons:  
 • Thank you to our PTA for organizing our wonderful assembly. 

Upcoming Dates: 
2/20/23 Schools Closed-President’s Day 
2/23/23 Early Dismissal at 1:10 pm 
2/28-3/3/23 Read Across America 

The school district calendar is always posted on the Montclair Public School District 
website:  www.montclair.k12.nj.us.  Here is a copy of the calendar, please be sure to 
refer to it for upcoming district events and closings. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Wm86-6CMxCpsFPLJDmZiyA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRly88tP0QeaHR0cDovL3d3dy5tb250Y2xhaXIuazEyLm5qLnVzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpj6a2b6mN9sFFEUh1kcHVnbGllc2VAbW9udGNsYWlyLmsxMi5uai51c1gEAAAAAQ~~

